COMMUNICATION C26
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Fausta Cutillo

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 11:49 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Plan amendment file OP.21.019

| am a resident of Vellore Woods. | received the attached letter regarding plans for the Weston Rd and Major Mackenzie
area.

| am mortified that this is actually being considered. It took me YEARS to convince my husband to move to Woodbridge.
We used to live in a Toronto and it was a breathe of fresh air to get away from the disaster of apartment buildings,
condos and the TRAFFIC that came with it. It blows my mind that developers are proposing these monstrosities in this
area. Schools are very close to the area and the increased traffic will make it very unsafe for the children in the area. If |
wanted to be surrounded by condos and live the “city life”, | would of stayed in Toronto.

Where are we supposed to move? Further and further North!?1?!

Fausta Molnar —. Wheatfield Dr, Woodbridge, ON-
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